
 

 

  

 6th October 2023 
 
 Dear parents and carers, 
  

Welcome to this week’s newsletter!  We have had a wonderful week in school. 
 
World Mental Health Day- 9th October  
The Wellbeing Ambassadors met to decide what activity each class could complete on this day and they came 
up with some amazing ideas.  The group tried to think of something that every class could be involved with and 
two ideas that were voted for were the following: 
 

 Each child writes out an affirmation which they think relates to them. The best ones can be collected and 
become part of an ‘Affirmation Station’ which hopefully can be placed somewhere in school. 

 When lining up outside of their classroom each child can high five, fist bump, shake hands or say pass to 
the teacher before going into the class. I know we have done something similar in the past and the group 
said that they enjoyed this. 

You can find out more below:  
World Mental Health Day 2023 | Mental Health Foundation 
 
Safeguarding – Among Us update  
Attached to this newsletter is some advice for parents around the online game ‘among us’.  
Please read this for your reference. If you need any more support regarding online safety please leave a message 
at the office for Miss Brogan or Mrs Davey. 

 
Black History Month  
This week was the start of our Black History Month. Children will be displaying their learning in the large hall 
during parents evening on Tuesday 17th October. 
 
Times Table Rock Stars  
Learning times tables are so important for your child as they will help them achieve well in other areas of Maths 
learning as they progress throughout school. As a school, we invest in Times Table Rock Stars as a brilliant app 
that supports children to learn these quickly and accurately. Children all have their log ins for this and it can be 
downloaded as an app on phones or tablets. We will soon be running some competitions on this so we 
encourage you to familiarise yourself with this and make sure that you can get logged on. Watch this space for 
competitions! 



 

 

  

 
Early years reading event – Wednesday 11th October  
Next Wednesday 11th October No.1, nursery and reception will have their first reading events of the year.  
Families are welcome to come in school at 9am or 2:30pm to share a book with their child. 

 
Reading  
Learning with Parents 
We are loving the new method of recording children’s reading at school and at home, and we thank you for being 
as enthusiastic about the website as we are. There are still a few parents from different year groups who have 
not yet signed up so class teachers will be contacting you directly. 
 
Accelerated Reader 
Week number two for the return of the reader of the week, and it’s a clean sweep by a reading superstar from 
last year. Let’s give a great big well done to Micah in 4D who has snagged the top place for not only most words 
read, but also the most quizzes completed. Fabulous reading! 
 
Early Year Open Events- 
Please come and join us! Thursday 12th October and Monday 13th November. 3.30-4.30 
Contact: 01302 874536 for more information  

 
 
 



 

 

  

Secondary school admissions for Doncaster are officially open! 
If you have a young person due to start secondary school next September in 2024, you can now apply for a 
secondary school place for them in Doncaster. 
 
Simply visit the link below and click on the portal link under ‘Secondary Year of Entry – September 2024 (Year 7)’ 
to get started. 

http://www.doncaster.gov.uk/secondaryadmissions 

 
The national closing date for secondary admissions is 31 October 2023 – so don’t forget to make sure you’ve 
completed your application and have a receipt before then! In the meantime, you can always check in with your 
local secondary school to see when their next open day is and pop in for a visit before making your application.  
 
Primary Admissions-applications are now open for reception. Even if you attend our nursery, you need to apply 
through Doncaster Council. Link below 

 
https://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/schools/primary-
admissions?fbclid=IwAR1CNhzME246sARUt5CVOErHA7jEcMHfauHa3XLGCwuH5uWcoeMgugFbSyQ_aem_AU
qAiS3_T-abkFFe_YTCB2VYn4NTN2-YbuRSFzStlA4v2jLDsXlNl18UIcmYcQkq-LE 

 
Coffee Mornings 
Come join our SENDCOs, CAMHS and our pastoral team.  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.doncaster.gov.uk%2Fsecondaryadmissions%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2sNTpLMMR-_GoGhvGML-HGiU-kykzWPuM9VB4dLLlcM0cp6vhwk3k2Edc&h=AT2cM4r6J04YZP2ozPvJwHC4UjmcNdaJCdKyHqdzYExxI8pReKVrLtpxQ8VMaG6HRsjYh4C4fAA6RrFatQlK4SdzTojx0gL3HqinD1gB6DEVhuNR8A9lU13kx9S-vperfA&__tn__=R*F&c%5b0%5d=AT2ymDcMs_jZh7Ag-1p4Pe-fD9jdtx3_Rpyrxn_wxgdqbM3bol6_whuFeMkHWoomMLUiQKli8yaeiwLDkEQzmR3mHRVNXl5LpA2ZhIeisMvDDssabtllDXKPRaHcRQ0D1yJdI-O9nNuoQzLs_Yz9Xtd5JiL8hvXzi7cGLZ1vbNYivCdHXZ_czIp05keIwoHDcdDnoIw2vrJE
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.doncaster.gov.uk%2Fservices%2Fschools%2Fprimary-admissions%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1CNhzME246sARUt5CVOErHA7jEcMHfauHa3XLGCwuH5uWcoeMgugFbSyQ_aem_AUqAiS3_T-abkFFe_YTCB2VYn4NTN2-YbuRSFzStlA4v2jLDsXlNl18UIcmYcQkq-LE&data=05%7C01%7Cprincipal%40bentleyhighst.doncaster.sch.uk%7Cf8682c6cdb614dc4571508dbc58c8fed%7C524bece0010949f4b2f685d962bb4d70%7C0%7C0%7C638320979727128233%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Gw2cT%2FOZ9qP8dFazsoGXQgYeb9JXklskHEPIw4J5TuE%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.doncaster.gov.uk%2Fservices%2Fschools%2Fprimary-admissions%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1CNhzME246sARUt5CVOErHA7jEcMHfauHa3XLGCwuH5uWcoeMgugFbSyQ_aem_AUqAiS3_T-abkFFe_YTCB2VYn4NTN2-YbuRSFzStlA4v2jLDsXlNl18UIcmYcQkq-LE&data=05%7C01%7Cprincipal%40bentleyhighst.doncaster.sch.uk%7Cf8682c6cdb614dc4571508dbc58c8fed%7C524bece0010949f4b2f685d962bb4d70%7C0%7C0%7C638320979727128233%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Gw2cT%2FOZ9qP8dFazsoGXQgYeb9JXklskHEPIw4J5TuE%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.doncaster.gov.uk%2Fservices%2Fschools%2Fprimary-admissions%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1CNhzME246sARUt5CVOErHA7jEcMHfauHa3XLGCwuH5uWcoeMgugFbSyQ_aem_AUqAiS3_T-abkFFe_YTCB2VYn4NTN2-YbuRSFzStlA4v2jLDsXlNl18UIcmYcQkq-LE&data=05%7C01%7Cprincipal%40bentleyhighst.doncaster.sch.uk%7Cf8682c6cdb614dc4571508dbc58c8fed%7C524bece0010949f4b2f685d962bb4d70%7C0%7C0%7C638320979727128233%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Gw2cT%2FOZ9qP8dFazsoGXQgYeb9JXklskHEPIw4J5TuE%3D&reserved=0


 

 

  

 
 

Guidance from the NHS- Is my child too ill for school? 
It can be tricky deciding whether or not to keep your child off school, nursery or playgroup when they're unwell. 
 
There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries about managing specific infectious diseases at 
GOV.UK. These say when children should be kept off school and when they shouldn't. 
 
If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone the school or nursery on the first day. Let them know 
that your child won't be in and give them the reason. 
 
If your child is well enough to go to school but has an infection that could be passed on, such as a cold sore or 
head lice, let their teacher know 

 

Smilers 
Smilers child care has limited places left this term, if you’re interested please phone the school office and ask to 
speak to our Smilers manager, Paula, for more information. 



 

 

  

 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Miss Austwick 
Principal 

 
Diary Dates 
Attached are diary dates for the term. Obviously there may be circumstances where these have to change but we 
will do our best to give you plenty of notice.  

 
 

Monday   
09.10  

World Mental Health Day  
  

Tuesday 
10.10 

Take-10 
Reading Event 

Friday 
6.10 

School not open  

Tuesday   
17.10   

Parent’s evening – With me in mind CAMHS drop ins available  

Wednesday   
18.10  

Year 6 at Eden Camp  
  
EYFS bedtime story reading event   
Children can come in PJs and bring their favourite book and teddy.   
Parents invited to join at 9:00 and 2:30 for a drink, snack and a story.  
  
Individual & sibling photos   

Thursday  
19.10  

  
5F class assembly   
  
Individual & sibling photos   
  
  

Friday  
20.10   

  
Wear it pink (or blue) day 50p donation   


